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MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Supervisors

FROM: Lars Ewing, Public Services Director

DATE: June 18, 2019

SUBJECT: Discussion and Consideration of Backup Generators for County Buildings due to PG&E

Public Safety Power Shutoffs

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

On June 11, 2019, staff received direction from the Board of Supervisors to bring forward for

discussion and possible Board direction the County’s plan for backup power at County facilities as a

result of PG&E’s planned Public Safety Power Shutoffs (PSPS).  Staff will present the actions taken

thus far along with information related to the scope of providing backup generators at County

facilities.

FISCAL IMPACT: __ None __Budgeted _x_Non-Budgeted

Estimated Cost:  TBD

Amount Budgeted: $0

Additional Requested: $0

Annual Cost (if planned for future years): TBD

FISCAL IMPACT (Narrative):  To be determined

STAFFING IMPACT (if applicable):  To be determined

RECOMMENDED ACTION:  Discussion only, with possible direction to staff.
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